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WISHING FOR ANOTHER MOVIE NIGHT AT THE CENTRAL TERMINAL? YOU’VE GOT IT! 
 

BUFFALO, NY— As August nears its close, we wanted to give our community another chance to 
catch a Movie Night with us! On Wednesday, Aug. 28, join us at the Buffalo Central Terminal for 
free, fun activities and an animated, family-friendly viewing of Disney’s “Wish.”  
 
“As we say goodbye to summer, I’m thrilled to partner with the Central Terminal Restoration 
Corp., (Buffalo Common Council) Majority Leader and Ellicott District Council Member Leah 
Halton-Pope, and Fillmore District Council Member Mitch Nowakowski to bring our annual movie 
night series to the historic Central Terminal for our final show of the season,” said state Assembly 
Majority Leader Crystal D. Peoples-Stokes. “Before the movie starts, we’ll have free, fun, family-
friendly activities to experience and enjoy within your own community, and I look forward to 
seeing you there.” 
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On Aug. 28, gather with us at 495 Paderewski Drive, Buffalo, on the Central Terminal’s 
historic Lawn. Don’t forget to bring a blanket, lawn chair, and maybe even a picnic meal 
to the film. Events kick off at 5:20 p.m., with family-friendly activities including a bubble 
show, face painting, and caricatures. The movie starts at 6:30 p.m., and runs until 8:30 
p.m. 
 
The event is also sponsored by Rich Products Corp., Bank on Buffalo, Say Yes Buffalo, 
Kaleida Health, Catholic Health: Sisters of Mercy Hospital, the African American Cultural 
Center, the Stop the Violence Coalition, KeyBank, the OSC Charitable Foundation, and 
Erie County Medical Center. 
 
The Movie Night wraps up our August events, but we’ve got something new and unique 
planned for September. Stay tuned for our announcement about that upcoming special 
community event! 
 
Thanks to generous sponsors, all Buffalo Central Terminal events are completely FREE to 
the community. Our presenting sponsors are M&T Bank, Fillmore District Council Member 
Mitch Nowakowski, the Regional Revitalization Partnership, and East Side Avenues, with 
additional thanks to Highmark BlueCross BlueShield, former Erie County Legislator Howard 
J. Johnson Jr., Lawley Insurance, Lippes Mathias LLP, the Center for Regional Strategies, 
and Empire State Development. 
 
Learn more about our sponsorship opportunities at our website. If you or your business 
are interested in sponsoring the Buffalo Central Terminal 2024 season of events, please 
reach out to Monica Pellegrino Faix at monica@buffalocentralterminal.org.  
 

### 
 
About Central Terminal Restoration Corp. 
The historic Buffalo Central Terminal is a prominent feature of Buffalo’s East Side and the 
Broadway-Fillmore neighborhood. The not-for-profit Central Terminal Restoration Corp. 
(CTRC) has been the building’s caretaker since 1997.  The Central Terminal offers a singular 
catalytic opportunity to ignite a shared vision for a new future. CTRC’s community-driven 
Master Plan reestablishes the Terminal as a hub of activity – a beacon that attracts people 
and investment; celebrates and fosters community voices and connections that shape 
broad and equitable revitalization efforts; and contributes to a strong future for the city 
and region. More information and photos can be found in the CTRC Media Kit. 
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